
The University is a multicultural community, with a
diverse body of students, staff and visitors who have
differing religious and non-religious beliefs and ethics.
We are committed to ensuring that services provided
meet the needs of this diverse community.
Food at UOG does not operate any exclusively Halal
kitchens. Our kitchens also produce dishes which are
Haram. For this reason, none of our kitchens are
certified by the Halal Authority and we cannot use
the official Halal symbol. However we do strive to
source Halal certified or "Halal - sourced" meat for
specific services and menu items in line with our
recognition of the diverse needs of our customers.
This includes:
Halal chicken and beef served in the dishes on our hot
counters.
A range of bought-in Halal sandwiches are available
across all campuses
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